

Ministry Ministère of de Health la Santé

AIDS Bureau

5th Floor, 15 Overlea Blvd.

Toronto, ON M2M 4K5

Tel: (416) 327-8797 Fax: (416) 327-9388

June 7, 1994

MEMORANDUM TO:

Non-nominal Committee Members

FROM:

J. A. Browne AIDS Coordinator

Thank you for your patience, perseverance and for respecting the next steps to be taken on the proposed regulation concerning non-nominal testing.

I have included a copy of the latest Draft proposal. The enclosed Draft incorporates some of the changes suggested at our last meeting held March 4, 1994.

We now ask that you kindly consider this Draft and provide us with your written comments. After receiving your submissions we intend to present the Draft, along with your comments, to the Minister of Health. If members feel a final meeting is necessary, I will be glad to arrange such a meeting. We would like to take a approved Draft proposal to Legislative Counsel in late August or early September.

We would very much appreciate it if you could send us your comments by Monday, July 13th, 1994.

Again, thank you for your assistance and please do not hesitate to contact Christine Henderson at 327-8581 or myself at 327-8797, if you have any questions.

JB:gmh Enclosure